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TV Electric

ATIN: WM. J. Cahill, Jr., Group
Vice President, Nuclear
Engineering and Operations

Skyway Tower

400 North Olive Street, L.B. 8]

Dallas, Texas 75201

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT . ACCEPTANCE OF CHANGES TO THE OPERATIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM
FOR COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)

We have reviewed the change of your quality assurance (QA) program descyiption
for CPSES Unit | submitted by your letter TXX-92064, dated March 3, 1592, W.
agree that the change is a reduction in comritments, however, the reduction in
commitments is not significant. We understand that the Nuclear Overview
Department nontechnical reviews of ONE Forms (i.e., parigraph 6.6 of STA-422)
is being eliminated and not the technical reviews of significant
nonconformances such as plant incident type ONE Forms. We find that the
change to your QA program, Section 17.2 of the Final Safety Analysis Report,
meets the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B and i1s acceptable.

Any questions you may have concerning this review should be directed to
Mr. lan Barnes of our staff.

Sincerely,
PR 4
!‘I‘S) Al
A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

ce:
TU Electric Al 92-101¢
ATTN®  Roger D. Walker, Manager

Nuclear Licensing
Skyway Tower
400 North Olive Street, L.B. 8]
Dallas, Texas 75201
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